
 
 
 
Copenhagen Specs confirms the dates, March 5-6 
 
Copenhagen Specs confirms the dates, March 5-6, and will be the first eyewear tradeshow in 
the Nordic Region to take place in 2022. 
 
All restrictions have been lifted in Denmark from February 1st, so finally the optical business 
can meet in the same venue in Copenhagen. 
 
CEO of Copenhagen Specs, Morten Gammelmark says: “We are delighted to finally gather the 
optical business after a very long period under the influence of covid. We look forward to 
inspire our visitors with new collections and products from our innovative exhibitors.”  
 
He continues: “It has been tough times in the event business, so we are hoping for the same 
support from exhibitors and visitors, as we did before the pandemic. We will of course still 
have a lot of focus on the pandemic and will make all necessary measures to ensure 
exhibitors and visitors.  
 
Get your free visitor badge and see more info at copenhagenspecs.dk 
 
 
 
For more information: 
 
Morten Gammelmark 
morten@copenhagenspecs.dk 
+45 2533 3952 
 
 
 
PS! If you use the picture attached, please remember to credit the photographer Mads 
Graver.  


